
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PARENTS 

Every year parents call saying “I wish I had purchased student accident insurance.” 
Why?  Because their child has had an accident and the family does not have 
insurance or their insurance pays only a small portion of the medical expenses 
associated with the accident.  That’s why we strongly recommend you consider 
one or more of the student accident insurance plans available.  If you have any 
questions regarding the plans, please feel free to call Student Insurance toll 
free number (800) 367-5830.   

The school district does not carry medical or dental insurance for students injured 
in accidents on school premises. Should your child have an accident, coverage 
can be important. 

THIS DISTRICT IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER WITH AN EXEMPLARY 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION PROGRAM AND ACTIVELY SEEKS QUALIFIED CANDIDATES 

WITHOUT REGARD TO SEX, RACE, ORIGIN, OR HANDICAP. 
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